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Drs. Jamey Jacob and Brian Elbing, along with 
their team of graduate and undergraduate 
students, listened in on reentry of a probe from the 
Bennu Asteroid. The team launched high-altitude 
balloons carrying specialized microphones near 
the Utah and Nevada border and deployed ground 
sensors near the landing site.

Dr. Craig Bradshaw welcomes industry sponsors, 
faculty and students to the 7th biannual meeting 
of The Center for Integrated Building Systems 
(CIBS).

Engineering South is the 
new home to the School of 
Mechanical and Aerospace 
Engineering!
  
OSU’s President, Dr. Kayce 
Shrum, Zeeco CEO, Darton 
Zink, Former Dean of CEAT, 
Dr. Paul Tikalsky, CEAT 
Interim Dean, Dr. John 
Veenstra, and an MAE 
student cut the ribbon at the 
Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 
for the new Zink Center for 
Competitive Innovation.

Read more

Read more

https://news.okstate.edu/articles/communications/2023/osu_researchers_part_of_nasa_osiris-rex_mission.html
https://news.okstate.edu/articles/communications/2023/osu-celebrates-launch-of-zink-center.html


Kansas State and the University of 
Oklahoma joined the Cowboy Racing 
team for their annual Fall Frenzy.

Engineers and scientists from 11 industry partners 
joined students and faculty on the Stillwater campus 
for the CIBS meeting.

The CIBS Industry Advisory Board selected eight new projects to begin in January 
2024, resulting in a total of 10 CIBS projects led by four mechanical and aersopace 
engineering faculty members and one chemical engineering faculty member.

MAE



CIBS graduate and undergraduate students presented research results and discussed future and 
ongoing research projects with center members.
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Cowboy racing 
tears up the track in 

their Fall Frenzy!
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Your generous 
donation supports 
MAE in a BIG way!

GIVE

@okstatemae @CowboyMAE MAE Oklahoma 
State University

MAE has officially moved 
into their new home! Thank 
you to our many donors 
who made the Engineering 
South renovations possible!
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https://ceat.okstate.edu/mae/giving/
https://www.facebook.com/CowboyMAE
https://www.instagram.com/okstatemae/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCuqk4ZNMkKG_KFxDjksA-qA
https://news.okstate.edu/magazines/engineering-architecture-technology/impact/articles/2023/reopening_of_renovated_engineering_south_brings_college_mainstay_full_circle.html
https://news.okstate.edu/magazines/engineering-architecture-technology/impact/articles/2023/reopening_of_renovated_engineering_south_brings_college_mainstay_full_circle.html

